



The Husky Herald

MAY 2015

PTA Newsletter



Remember there are no more Early out Fridays in May except for the Last Day of School on May 29!

May 4-10: Screen Free week!
May 4-10: BOGO Book Fair

Thurs. May 7:

9:30 am, PTA mtg., all parents welcome
Thurs. May 7:

4th grade Lunch w/ the Deputy
Fri. May 8:

6-8 pm: End of Year Art Show
Mon. May 11:

5th grade Field Trip- Eccles theatre
Tues. May 12:

Wellsville mile (4th & 5th grades)
Thurs. May 14:

7 pm: Kindergarten Program

Fri. May 15: Registrations forms due for the Summer Fun program (see pg. 2)

Fri. May 15: Reading Counts cut off-

last chance to qualify for the Breakfast

Thurs. May 21: 3rd grade Pow Wow Day

Thurs. May 21: 2:30 pm: 4th grade Utah Program Fri. May 22: 2:30 pm- Reading Counts assembly

Mon. May 25: Memorial Day, No School

Tues. May 26: 8 am: Reading Counts Breakfast

Wed. May 27: 1 pm: 5th grade Civil War Re-enactment

Thurs. May 28: Super Kids Day!

Fri. May 29: Last Day of School, out at 11:55 am meet your teacher & School Movie Day

From the District offices:

We are pleased to announce that we anticipate opening a preschool at Nibley Elementary for the 2015-16 school year. This preschool will be for any child who is 4 years old or any child who will be attending kindergarten in 2016-17 school year. This will be an opportunity to help a child prepare for kindergarten. The preschool classroom will be a blended room consisting of typically developing students and those with special needs. A morning and an afternoon session will be offered. Depending on the amount of students interested in this program, we will hold a lottery to determine the children who will attend. If you are interested in your child attending this program, please fill out a registration form at Nibley Elementary.

Looking ahead to Next School Year!!!

The PTA has many positions to fill for the Board next year! Anyone and everyone is welcome to partici-

pate! Get involved and make a difference! We would especially like to en-

courage the parents of new Kindergarteners to get involved...don't be intimidated, just jump on in! We will try to match a position with your strengths,

interests, or time constraints!

Please call or email: Tennille Philips:

tennillephilips@yahoo.com Home: (435) 787-8617

Super Kids Day May 28!!!

Super Kids Day will be held on Thursday May 28th! The times are as follows:

10—11 am: Morning Kindergarten 1-2 pm: Afternoon Kindergarten

1-3 pm: Grades 1 & 2 9:15–11:15 am: Grades 3-5

We would love your help, so please contact your child's room mom if you are available. If you don't know who the room mother is, please contact Amy



HELP WANTED

Johnson at 435-752-6183 or amynmarkj@q.com for more information. Please be sure to have your students wear clothing that can get wet, but please remember: **NO swimming suits!** Congratulations on a great year!

Heritage Elementary

925 West 3200 South Nibley, UT. 84321 Phone: 435–792–7696

http://www.ccsdut.org/Heritage

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL Friday May 29!!! Have a great Summer!

pg. 2

Librarian's corner

We have a whole lot going on in May... hope you are ready! The LAST chance Reading Counts cut off is on Friday, May 15th. The final assembly will be held on Friday, May 22nd. Iditarod Champions will be presenting. We are working on one last 10,000 point goal, if we reach it, we will celebrate with a picnic lunch on Friday, May 22nd.

**A reminder that the library is open before school at 8:30 and after school until 3:45, the library is not open after school on Fridays.



For those of you who reached **250 points** or more, the Reading Counts Breakfast will be held on Tuesday, May 26th. Invita-

tions will be given the week before. The breakfast begins at 8:00 a.m. and is held in the library.

This year the library will be hosting a BOGO (Buy One, Get One) Book Fair May 4^{th} – May 8^{th} . The hours will be before school, 8:30-9:00 and after school 3:30-4:00. Thursday evening the Book Fair will be open until 5:30. Come in and get a great deal on some books for summer reading!

Screen FREE week is May 4th – May 8th. Encourage your children to turn off their screens and find other fun things to do. There are lots of websites with great ideas for helping your whole family go screen free.

http://

www.greenchildmagazine.com/ screen-free-week-2014/ http://www.screenfree.org/

"Screen-Free Week is a national celebration where children, families, schools, and communities spend seven days turning off entertainment screen media and turning on life. It's a time to unplug and play, read, daydream, create, explore, and spend more time with family and friends."

It is also the time of year to make sure all overdue books are taken care of. The price is included on your student's reminder, but a book only needs to be paid for if it is lost or ruined. If you think the book may be in the library please call me or send an e-mail. Thank you! ~Mrs. Barber, Librarian

792-7696 or email: Kandyce.barber@ccsdut.org

"To read or not to read. . . That is a silly question." - Unknown



Earn \$\$ for our school

Thank you for all everyone's hard work, collecting and bringing in box tops this year. With all our efforts the school received \$1,300. Keep collecting over the summer for next year!

Art Room

We are doing an end of year art show on May 8, 2015 from 6-8 p.m. Also, we are still looking for bottle lids and soup labels, so please keep collecting Camp-



bell's soup labels. The school uses the points collected to earn free art supplies! Thanks,

~Teresa Bertolio, Art Specialist

Heritage Summer Fun Program through the ASC

The Summer Fun Program is open to all Heritage Elementary Students for Summer Enrichment Clubs & Academic Tutoring (for students who will be in 1st - 5th grades in Fall 2015)

When: Monday's- Friday's 8:00 am -12:15 pm

Session 1: June 8th – July 2nd Session 2: July 13th – August 7th

SNACKS: As part of our grant for this program we will be learning about Healthy Foods and will provide a healthy snack each day around 10:00 am.

Academic Tutoring: \$25 per session 8:00 am- 10:00 am **SUMMER CLUBS:** \$15 per session 10:15 am- 12:15 pm **TOTAL**: \$40 per session per student for <u>BOTH</u> Academic Tutoring & Clubs

Registration is Due by Friday May 15!!!

~Mrs. Harris, ASC coordinator

